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Unity Lodge’s September 7th 

meeting is our first stated 
meeting in September. 

We will have a catered dinner at 
6:00 PM. Reservations are 

absolutely required and must be 
made by September 5th. The 

cost is $10 per person and you 
are responsible for that fee even 

if you don’t show up. RSVP to 
the Secretary 

(sec@kenoshamasons.org) 

The Master’s Words 

 
Greetings to All, 
   Yes, it is that time of year again. September is just around the corner. It’s a time for the Moms 
and Dads to start taking advantage of this year’s BACK TO SCHOOL BARGINS. There are also 
those school and class enrollments, along with those bus schedules. Speaking of buses, all of us 
need to be prepared and at the ready for the many students and buses we may encounter when 
driving to and from work, or just running some errands. We hope all have safe travels. 
    For the Lodge, September is back to business as usual. We will resume our normal twice-a-
month stated communications, on the first and third Thursdays. Our Chef will continue preparing 
her world famous meals at 6pm, prior to our first meeting each month. Our Stated communications 
start at 7pm. 
     September is also the time of year when the Lodge takes action to clear its books.  Some 
Lodges are fortunate, we are NOT. In the next week or two, Bro. Secretary will be sending out 
2018 Dues invoices. He will also be sending out thirteen letters to those members who now owe 
the Lodge 2017 and 2018 dues. I assure you, this is not a pleasant task. Bro. Secretary and I 
have many things we would rather be doing with our families than spend time dealing with 
nonresponsive members. It is my hope that when you receive your invoice, you take prompt action 
to remit full payment.  
     We have the following up-coming events. Saturday, 9am, Sept, 9th, we are hosting  Silas 
Shepherd Lodge of Research #1843. All Master Masons are invited. October 6th, we are hosting 
the annual Magic Show at the Mahone Middle School. More details will be forth coming. We will 
need help with packaging tickets and getting them out the schools. Also, we will need help at the 
School on show night. 
       I wish you and your family peace. Bro. Bill 

 

  

 
 

 
September Birthdays  

09/01 James P. Layne 
09/01 Robert W. Haggarty Jr 
09/02 Vernon J. Hansen Jr 

09/02 Benjamin B. Fox 
09/06 Christopher O. Gordon 

09/07 Richard S. Knechtel 
09/09 David F. Chianelli 
09/10 Ted P. Kyriazes 

09/11 Richard G. Anderson 
09/12 Patrick M. Mc Nally 

09/12 Loren W. Tolnai 
09/13 John R. Brunner 

09/17 Boyd A. Frederick 
09/20 Roy A. Holle 

09/21 John M. Antaramian 
09/22 James E. Hansen 
09/30 Michael S. Guerra 
09/30 Nicholas J. Ebert 

 



 

Joppa Lodge #9, MW Prince Hall F&AM  
Joppa Lodge #9 meets on the 2

nd
 and 4

th
 Sunday of 

each month.  Lodge opens at 6 PM. 

 
October 22 – Joppa #9 & Ruth #9 Anniversary 

Celebration. Stay tuned for more details! 
 

 
 

 
 

Job’s Daughters Bethel #77 
 
Hello Masonic Family, 
We hope to see you at some of our upcoming meetings. 
Meetings are held every second Tuesday and fourth Saturday 
each month.  
If you know of anyone who may be interested in joining Job’s 
Daughters, please feel free to contact Mom Alicia Bohman at 
(262)488-7172. 
 
Jobie love,  
Mom Alicia Bohman 
 Bethel Guardian, Bethel #77 
 

 

If your name appears here, you need to send a check 

to the Secretary to keep your membership current. 

The following Brothers are in Arrears with 2017 

dues: Hector C., Gene I., James L., Greg M., Bob M., 

Harold M., Harold N., Randall S., Adrian V., Ethan W., 

Steve W., Rickey W., and Jeff W. Send your check 

today and avoid further embarrassment or 

suspension. 

 

All Masons Night at Kenosha Italian American 
Club 

September 30. 5 PM Cocktails, 6 PM Dinner $20- per 
person 

All Masons and Spouses invited 
Sponsored by Kenosha Shrine Club 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Editor/Secretary 

Thanks to Brothers Gus, Don, Joe and Bill for the help with 
needed maintenance in and around our building! 
I’ll be sending out dues invoices soon. 2018 dues are $82. 
Those 13 who are still in arrears for 2017 will owe $160.  
We got word that Bro. George Mc Gilligan passed on to the 
Celestial Lodge Above in January of 2016. Rest In Peace, Bro. 
George. 
 
I’ll see you in Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Bob Burgermeister, HPM 
Editor, Web Manager and Secretary/Treasurer 

sec@kenoshamasons.org 

 

The Trestleboard (Vol. 15, No. 9) is an irregular publication of Unity 
Lodge #367, F&AM, 4320 Washington Road, Kenosha, Wisconsin 
53144-4250 Send comments or suggestions to:  
editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 
 

 

Dates to Remember  
September 2017 

Sep 7 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Sep 9 – Silas Shepherd – 9 AM 

Sep 10 – Joppa 6:00 PM  

Sep 21 – Unity Stated 7 PM 

Sep 24 – Joppa 6:00 PM 

Sep 30 -- Shrine Club Dinner 

Oct 6 – MAGIC SHOW 

Every Wednesday – Lodge Clean Up with coffee and rolls 8 

AM, and Degree Practice 10 AM. 

 

September Masonic Anniversaries  
Kenneth E. Hagen 

Norman E. Greening 
W. William J. Shelley 
Gary E. Armstrong 

Robert W. Haggarty Jr 
Clarence E. Mielke 

Thomas W. Robbins III 
Hector J. Cedeno-Silva

 
Trestleboard Deadline is the 15

th
 of every month.  Please submit 

articles via email to: editor@kenoshamasons.org 

 

 

 

 

MAGIC SHOW! 
Friday, October 6th 6:30 PM 

For kids of all ages 
Sponsored by 

Unity Lodge #367 

 

Volunteers are needed for the Magic Show (ticket 
distribution, ushers, cleanup crew). Support your 

Lodge! 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


